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DATE: February 22, 2000 
TO : Joe Garcia, Chairman 
FROM: Division of Legal Services (Crossman) 

Division of Consumer Affairs (C. Pe- 
Division of Electric and Gas (Ging)y& 

Florida Power Corporation regarding backbilling, ITEN 1154 

p&@ 
RE: DOCKET NO. 990913-E1 -- Complaint by Regina Walsh against 

Pursuant to Administrative Procedure Manual Section 2.11- 
4(3)(b) staff makes this request to defer this matter to the March 
28, 2000, Agenda Conference. 

This matter is currently scheduled for the Commission to hear 
at the February 29, 2000, Agenda Conference. However, on February 
21, 2000, staff received a settlement agreement signed by the 
parties. The agreement appears to be a reasonable resolution to 
this matter. Therefore, staff requests that this item be deferred 
so that staff may revise the recommendation to reflect the 
settlement reached by the parties. 

Staff will file the revised recommendation for this item by 
March 16, 2000, for the March 28, 2000, Agenda Conference. For the 
reasons set forth above, staff respectfully requests permission to 
defer this matter. 
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RE: DOCKET NO. 990913-E1 -- Complaint by Regina Walsh against 
Florida Power Corporation regarding backbilling, ITEM #4 

Pursuant to Administrative Procedure Manual Section 2.11- 
4(3)(b) staff makes this request to defer this matter to the March 
28, 2000, Agenda Conference. 

This matter is currently scheduled for the Commission to hear 
at the February 29, 2000, Agenda Conference. However, on February 
21, 2000, staff received a settlement agreement signed by the 
parties. The agreement appears to be a reasonable resolution to 
this matter. Therefore, staff requests that this item be deferred 
so that staff may revise the recommendation to reflect the 
settlement reached by the parties. 

Staff will file the revised recommendation for this item by 
March 16, 2000, for the March 28, 2000, Agenda Conference. For the 
reasons set forth above, staff respectfully requests permission to 
defer this matter. 
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CC: Dr. Mary A. Bane, Deputy Executive Director, Technical 
Division of Consumer Affairs 
Division of Electric and Gas 
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